CITY OF VANCOUVER
COMMUNITY SERVICES
Housing Centre

November 23, 2002

Dear Camper,

The City is preparing to clear the furniture and tents from the
sidewalk, sometime over the next week.

It is important now, that you make a plan, about where you will go.
Please gather your possessions, and be packed. and ready.
If you have nowhere to go, it is important that you give your name to

Judy Graves or Bob Ross, so we (an provide assistance.

Sincerely,

Judy Graves
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